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 SASKATOON SOFTBALL UMPIRES ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
The Saskatoon Minor Softball League and the Saskatoon Amateur 
Softball Association are excited to announce the establishment of 
a new Saskatoon Softball Umpires Advisory Committee. This 
initiative aims to foster a collaborative environment focused on 
the recruitment, training, and long-term evaluation of umpires. The 
Umpire Advisory Committee will take charge of all aspects related 
to umpire registrations, clinics, and game assignments for league 
play, tournaments, and special events throughout Saskatoon. Stay 
tuned for upcoming announcements that will reveal the partners 
chosen to join this important committee. 
 

SASKATOON SOFTBALL UMPIRES ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
MISSION STATEMENT 

The core mission of Softball in Saskatoon revolves around creating 
a vibrant competitive atmosphere where athletes and officials are 
inspired to discover and achieve their full potential, both in the 
sport and in their personal lives. Our definition of success extends 
beyond mere statistics or victories; it lies in empowering our 
athletes and officials with the confidence to engage at any level, 
chase their dreams, and take ownership of their journey and 
choices. 
 


